
ITEM 9 
Minute Extract from Area Panel 5 – 6 April 2005 
 
53/04 Updates 
 
Balustrade at Darley Abbey Park 
It was reported that a Lottery Heritage Bid would be submitted hopefully within 
two or three years, but until then the temporary barriers would remain. 
 
Gwen Schoffer commented that this was a heath and safety issue and that 
the danger to the public remained.  She did not think that waiting for two or 
three years was appropriate for a matter of life and limb. 
 
Councillor Repton commented that the section 106 money that had been 
directed to Bendall Green could have been used here and that it should be 
returned to Area Panel 5 so it could be used on this. 
 
Councillor Hickson replied that the money was being returned as it had been 
allocated to Bendall Green in error, but that there was a list of things that 
needed doing within Darley Ward which this would need to go on and these 
would need to be prioritised.  
 
Agreed to recommend Council Cabinet to investigate how the Section 
106 money from the Children’s Hospital development came to be spent 
on Bendall Green rather than being spent within Darley Ward and to ask 
that the money be returned to Darley Ward so it can be put towards the 
cost of replacing the balustrade. 
 


